
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

9th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I hope you are well and would like to take this opportunity to say what a great start our Year 7 students 
have made to their time here at Wodensborough. As we are now halfway through our first half term, we 
would also like to invite you to attend a Year 7 Settling Evening event at school on Wednesday 25th 
October 2023 at 4pm - 6pm.   
 
 
This event will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s attitude to learning with their form tutors and 
Head of Year, and to discuss any other aspects of their education that you feel is necessary. There will also 
be an opportunity to speak to Sandwell Jobs, key staff members from core subjects and the ‘We Care’ 
team. Information will be provided through presentations, one to one discussions and data provided by the 
school on arrival. 
 
 
There will be additional staff available throughout the course of the evening including the pastoral team, 
and the Head of Year- Mr Webster 
 
 
Should you have any further queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch using the contact 
transition@woacademy.co.uk or 0121 506 4300 ext 4030. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you all again next week.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S McLean 
Senior Leader of KS3 Transition  
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